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From: Stephen Boardman [mailto:swboardman@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:34 PM

To: Bailey, Kate
Subject: VOTE NO ON THE NORTHERN PASS

Subject: PLEASE VOTE NO ON THE NORTHERN PASS PPA APPLICATION

Dear Ms. Bailey:

I own a home in Ashland, NH, close to Interstate 93, very near where huge electric power towers
are proposed to be built. It is my understanding that Eversource and Hydro-Quebec's application
for a PPA is about to voted upon by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC).

My wife and I, as well as most of our neighbors, are strongly opposed to granting approval of the
PPA given the nearby planned route of the towers. We believe these monstrous towers pose a
threat to 1) the scenic beauty of our vistas, 2) the tourist trade upon which our town thrives, 3)
our respective real estate investments, 4) the calm and quiet of our way of life and 4) possibly
our physical/mental health & well being.

We urge the commission to reject the application until the proposed plans bypass our community
or completely eliminate the electrical towers in favor of underground cables.

PLEASE VOTE NO ON THE NORTHERN PASS PPA APPLICATION.

Sincerely,
Stephen Boardman

24 Circle Drive Unit 24
Ashland, NH 03217
973-495-7651



